
 
  

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

Inside this 
Month’s Issue! 
 

Read about: 

➢ Children’s Book 
Festival 

➢ Book Launch 
➢ Autumn Lecture 

Series 
➢ Spooky Stories 
➢ Halloween 

Competition 
 

 

 

Contact Us! 
We want to hear from 
you. If you would like to 
subscribe to the Library 
Newsletter, or if you have 
any ideas, thoughts or 
suggestions then please 
contact your local library, 
or email 
library@cavancoco.ie  

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
‘As long as autumn 
lasts, I shall not have 
hands, canvas and 
colours enough to 
paint the beautiful 
things I see’. 
 
Vincent Van Gogh 
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Children’s Book Festival 2021 
 

The annual Children’s Book Festival helps spread the enjoyment of books and reading 
among children and families, authors and illustrators, teachers and librarians all over 
Ireland.  
 

This October we're delighted to announce that school children across Cavan will have the 
opportunity to meet some of their favourite authors including Sarah Webb, Michael 
Smith, Natasha Mac a Bháird, Jackie Burke agus Caitlin Ni Chualáin. All primary schools 
in the county were invited to register their interest in the author events, and places were 
allocated on a first come first served basis. We are delighted to say that the response was 
overwhelming!  
 

Authors will be zooming into classrooms to tell the children all about their books, their 
writing inspiration, and to answer eager questions from their audience. Cavan Library Staff 
will host all the sessions and can’t wait to visit the classrooms around the county! 

 

mailto:library@cavancoco.ie
https://www.azquotes.com/author/5632-Vincent_Van_Gogh
http://www.cavancoco.ie/cavanweb/publish/domain/cavancoco/Default.aspx?StructureID_s
https://www.facebook.com/sarahwebbauthor/?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZXdzFlpENVfGAUlLXEkFmLQkdd69str-B9ZQ3s_qMJlGfcC7aktkUFK9NscXoQQNLp7hVXa6FiYIZKg9AWI3QB0NakQYa0a9WYkuoNrVCBpNksDFiPQUHRi6dla-wOiZqhIhQB3fRpUtjLemMBjyKI0FbLHLxsV3lKv99mm2LOcCA&__tn__=kK-R
http://www.micksmith.co.uk/
http://www.micksmith.co.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/natashamacabhairdwriter/?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZXdzFlpENVfGAUlLXEkFmLQkdd69str-B9ZQ3s_qMJlGfcC7aktkUFK9NscXoQQNLp7hVXa6FiYIZKg9AWI3QB0NakQYa0a9WYkuoNrVCBpNksDFiPQUHRi6dla-wOiZqhIhQB3fRpUtjLemMBjyKI0FbLHLxsV3lKv99mm2LOcCA&__tn__=kK-R
https://www.grindlewood.com/


 
 

 
  

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

  
 

 
 

 
 

 
  

   
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 
Website:www.cavanlibrary.ie 

Follow Us on FaceBook Cavan County Library Service 
 

   
   

  

 

   

Competition Time 
 

As part of our Children's Book Festival programme, we have 
an art competition for budding illustrators!  
 

We want you to design a scary mask from your imagination, 
or based on a spooky character you have read about in a 
book. Two age groups 4-8yrs and 9-13yrs. 
Entry forms are available at your local library, or may be 
downloaded at www.cavanlibrary.ie. 
The closing date for entries is Saturday 16th October.  
 

 

Cavan County Council’s Centenaries Lecture Series continues for Autumn 2021 with lectures on October 14, 21 and 28. Lectures will be 
available online on our Events page, on www.cavancoco.ie/centenaries and on facebook.com/CavanLibrary  and are FREE to 
view. All details on www.cavanlibrary.ie 
 
 

http://www.cavanlibrary.ie/
http://www.cavanlibrary.ie/file/Events/CBF%202021/Mask%20Competition%204-8%20yr%20olds%20IN%20LIBRARY.pdf
http://www.cavanlibrary.ie/file/Events/CBF%202021/Mask%20Competition%209-13%20yr%20olds%20IN%20LIBRARY.pdf
http://www.cavanlibrary.ie/

